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From: Bill Blackburn
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 7:35:03 PM
To: Vickie King
Subject: FW: Potential environmental regulations
Response requested: No
Importance: Normal

__________________________________
_

Print

Sent from my Windows Phone
_____

From: John Talbert
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 3:16 PM
To: Mark Bailey; Paula Mitchell; Eric M. Robeson; Bob Berry; Albert Yockey; Bill
Blackburn; Tom Shaw
Subject: RE: Potential environmental regulations

I will be there.

John

_____

From: Mark Bailey
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 2:15 PM
To: Paula Mitchell; Eric M. Robeson; Bob Berry; Albert Yockey; Bill Blackburn; John Talbert; Tom Shaw
Subject: FW: Potential environmental regulations

FYI. Mark

Sent from my Windows Phone

_____

From: Authier, Guy (RTA)

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 3:09 PM

To: Mark Bailey

mailto:/O=BIGRIVERSEXCHANGE/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BILL.BLACKBURN
mailto:Vickie.King@bigrivers.com


Cc: Seberger, Donald (RTSS); Hopkins, Jeffrey (E&CS)

Subject: FW: Potential environmental regulations

Hello Mark.

I have made my travel arrangements and we would like to accept your kind offer to host the meeting at your
offices. We propose to meet with you at 1:00pm, Wednesday September 7th . We also appreciate very much
your offer to make so many of your key management personnel available for the meeting.

Don Seberger and I will be joined by Jeff Hopkins of our Government Relations Office in Washington, DC.
Therefore, we believe it would be very helpful to have Tom Shaw and John Talbert in attendance.

You undoubtedly have a good idea from my letter of August 17th of the type of information and update we are
seeking. We also suspect that all or substantially all of the information has already been developed as a result of
your ongoing efforts to address this over all situation. Indeed, it is our hope that this exercise will not result in you
and your team having to generate new information or materials. Nevertheless, we will propose tomorrow a
general outline/agenda for our meeting next week.

Looking forward to seeing you next week .

Best regards.

Guy Authier

Avis:
Ce message et toute pièce jointe sont la propriété de Rio Tinto et sont destinés seulement aux
personnes ou à l'entité à qui le message est adressé. Si vous avez reçu ce message par erreur,
veuillez le détruire et en aviser l'expéditeur par courriel. Si vous n'êtes pas le destinataire du
message, vous n'êtes pas autorisé à utiliser, à copier ou à divulguer le contenu du message ou ses
pièces jointes en tout ou en partie.



Notice:
This message and any attachments are the property of Rio Tinto and are intended solely for the
named recipients or entity to whom this message is addressed. If you have received this message
in error please inform the sender via e-mail and destroy the message. If you are not the intended
recipient you are not allowed to use, copy or disclose the contents or attachments in whole or in
part.


